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PORTSMOUTH AND SOUTH EAST HAMPSHIRE HEALTH AUTHORITY 

Gosport Locality GP Steering Group 

To be held on Wednesday 10 December at 1.00 pm in the Seminar Room in Gosport War 
Memorial. 

AGENDA 

Apologies for Absence 

Notes of the meeting held on Wednesday 5 November 
1997 

Practice-based Physiotherapy waiting lists 

3.1 
3.2 
3.3 

Update on reductions in waiting lists 

Anticipated referrals per annum by practice 

Practice-based physiotherapists 

Discussion on current allocation of district nurses, 
practice nurses and health visitors (practice-based to be 
tabled) 
Liz Ross from Portsmouth HealthCare to attend 

5 AOB 

6 Date of next meeting 

PGEA has been applied for and refreshments will be provided. 
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PORTSMOUTH 
I I I 

He t re 

GOSPORT WAR MEMORIAL HOSPITAL 
PRACTICE BASED WAITING LIST PILOT SCHEME 

Anticipated referrals per annum by practice 

Beale 
Bassett 
Anderson 
Reid 
Coonan 
Hajotonio 
Knapman 
Pennels 
Collins 
Lacy 

Initial 
30 

126 
292 
174 
208 
138 
314 
214 
236 
104 

25 per 1000 
Follow 

180 
756 

1752 
1044 
1248 
828 

1884 
1284 
1416 
624 

up up 
22 

Initial 

26 

121 
257 
153 
183 
122 

276 

212 
207 

91 

per 1000 
Follow 

158 
726 

1542 
916 

1101 
73O 

1658 
1270 
1245 
549 

4040178.DOC 
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Housing Developments in Gosport 

Cherque Farm 

1200 dwellings by 2011. Phased project staring in the North and working South. Phase I is for 
approximately 150 dwellings. This is due to start within the next 2 years (1999). As part of the 
development their is planned a new road to connect Lee with Rowner. Shops and a school are 
planned for this development. 

Priddy’s Hard 

700 dwellings by 2011. Phased project. Before outlined planning permission can be given and the 
Ministry of Defence can sell the land, the land will need to be decontaminated. Outlined planning 
permission is due to come for approval within 12 months to 2 years (1998 - 1999). Retail and 
business units are planned for this development. 

Daedalus 

500 dwellings by 2011 based on land where existing buildings are situated. There is unlikely to 
be any development her until 2001. Retail and business units are planned for this development, 
although it is anticipated that the Fareham development area will be predominantly retail and 
housing. 

Royal Clarence Yards/St. George North 

300 dwellings by 2011. This is will be phased and is likely to start within the next 2 years (1999). 
It is anticipated that this will high density housing and the figure of 300 dwellings is a conservative 
estimate. The figure may well be more than that quoted. Retail and business units are planned for 
this development. 

All the above developments are of course subject to the conditions within the housing market and 
may take longer to develop. 

Alex Clark 3 December 1997 


